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Suffolk County

Dear Neighbor,

My priorities have not changed these past few months. 1 continue to fight for safer
communities and a cleaner and vibrant environment where our businesses and the younger
generation of Long Islanders can prosper. As your representative in Albany, I will continue

fighting to keep New York clean, safe and affordable for future generations.

‘What we worked on over the summer:

Our office has made great efforts to deal with the drug epidemic currently affecting our community. On
September 15th, we hosted a Shed the Meds Program and collected unused medications. Not only is
this program helpful keeping drugs away from our children at home, but it also prevents people from
flushing them down the toilet into our waters. We also held a Narcan Training Seminar on September

22nd, which teaches people what to do to save someone who has overdosed.

As kids returned to school, I made it a priority to organize school supply drives. I believe that a child's

success is EVE!I'}’OHE'S success.

The Summer of 2022 was amazing. We enjoyed great weather, lots of fairs and festivals and
accomplished a lot. Whether it was the local Fireman’s Fairs, East Northport Festival, the Greek
Festival, Huntington Lighthouse Festival, School Supply Drive or the Sports Equipment Drive, ete. 1
hope you took advantage of everything Long Island has to offer.

Wishing all the students, teachers and faculty a successful school year!

Meetings:

Northport Drug and Alcohol Task Force
7-8-22

Long Island Drug Coalition Meeting
9-14-22

Order Sons and Daughters of Italy Membership Meeting
9-14-22

AOH Meeting

7-13-22

Suffolk County Superior Officers Association Annual BBQ Meeting
9-21-22

Huntington Station BID Meeting
7-26-22

SCPD 2nd Precinct Community Meeting
9-1-22

SCPD 1°! Precinct Monthly Meeting
8-10-22

Working Caregivers Conference

8-10-22

Northport Cancer Study Webex Meeting
8-15-22

Cannabis Control Board Meeting
8-25-22

Meeting with Outreach

NYS Assemblyman Keith P. Brown’s District Office is seeking students who have
a strong work ethic and a passion for their community. Interns will have the

opportunity to further their education in public service and local government while enhancing
their administrative and writing abilities. If you are interested in an internship, please contact

Daniel Hartman at hartmad @nyassembly.gov.



